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December 11, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, IB families 

 

I hope everyone is doing well and had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and break. 

 

This is just a reminder that the St. Pete High Thespians will be performing their Winter Play, Vintage 

Hitchcock: A Live Radio Play, and will stream the production on January 21 and 22 at 7pm. For 

information and access to the play, please visit the Theatre News page of the SPHS Theatre website. Also, 

our winter sports teams will continue games and matches next week; for those that are interested in 

watching our teams compete online, the NFHS Network offers this option and the following website 

provides information for anyone interested. 

 

The first semester exams are scheduled for January 12-15, 2021. The exam exemption process will begin 

next week using an online form for students to complete. The form will open on Tuesday, December 15th 

through a link on the Canvas Dashboard for students to access and remain open until 11:59PM on 

December 18th. There is NO attendance requirement to be eligible to exempt for this semester.  Students 

MUST have earned either an A or B for both 1st quarter and 2nd quarter (provisional for now).  If the 2nd 

quarter grade drops below a B, they will no longer be eligible to exempt. 

 

With regards to the exam schedule, students in the coming weeks will schedule their exam date and time 

in all the classes they are required to complete a first semester exam and/or are not exempting. Teachers 

will have schedules and sign ups for the students in their classes; teachers will share this information and 

answer any questions in the coming weeks.  

 

Finally, we are happy to announce that after delays due to COVID-19 and construction, we will be 

hosting our in-person IB Pinning Ceremony for all IB juniors on January 21, 2021. This year’s ceremony 

will be slightly different because of restrictions and construction, so more specific information will be 

sent in next week’s email after our IB Booster meeting next week to finalize the planning of the event. 

 

As always, have a wonderful weekend and take care, 

 

Anthony Bryant 

Assistant Principal 

St. Petersburg High School 

IB Coordinator 

http://www.stpetehigh.com/
http://www.stpetehightheatre.com/news-announcements
https://www.pcsb.org/watchpcssports

